
 

 

 

April 23rd 2020 

 

Dear valued partner, 

I am writing today to update you on changes relating to CCEL Auckland. 

COVID-19 Border restrictions introduced by the NZ government means new students are unable to enter 
NZ. Unfortunately, we expect this situation to continue for some time. 

Meanwhile, many of our current students are coming to the end of their studies.  

This means the number of students at CCEL Auckland is getting smaller week by week. 

We have taken the difficult decision to close our Auckland campus. Our last day delivering our 
courses at CCEL Auckland will be May 08 2020. 

This is simply a campus closure: we continue our business at CCEL Christchurch. 

We are working with our current CCEL Auckland students and are presenting them with several options for 
continuing their study in NZ. For students who do not wish to continue their studies – we will offer them a 
full refund of their unused fees.  

For those students who have enrolled but not started yet, we will work with them and their agents on new 
study plans. 

CCEL Auckland opened its doors in May 2012 and over the past 8 years, over 3000 students have chosen 
to study with us. I would like to thank you for your support over that time and look forward to continuing to 
work with you at CCEL Christchurch. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me: paul.ofarrell@ccel.co.nz 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul O’Farrell 

Sales and Marketing Manager 

CCEL 

 

 

 

 

 


